H.K.E’s P.D.A College of Engineering, Kalaburagi
(Office of the Controller)

Notice
For Students of B.E/B.Arch {18/19/20 and 21 Batchesjof summer semester

All the Students of B.E B.E/B.Arch (18/19/20 and 21 Batches) of
summer semester are hereby informed to coliect their hall tickets from

their respective case workers of examination section at the student
counter from 05.11.2024 between 2.30 PM to 5.00 PM

Note: The date of iIssue of Hall tickets for the 22 Batch summer
semester students will be informed at the earliest.
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Controller of Examination



